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Joint Secratary to the Presidont of India Rashirapati Bhavan
cNew Delhe
. Tele: 23016767
Fax : 23014580
e-mail: mangotra@sansad.nic.in
D.O.No.5/Per.Cell/2005 November 2, 2005

Dear Dr. Kakar,

We would like to thank you for your letter
of 9t September, 2005 addressed to the President
enclosing therewith your two books dealing with the
TB Programme of India. As a matter of principle, the
President does not dedicate or release any book.
However, the same bas been forwarded to the Union
Health Secretary for taking appropriate action in this

regard.
with (LeR

Yours sincerely,

L] }f
[ A.K. Mangotra |
Dr. Raman Kakar

593, Sector-16
Faridabad.




